
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC | 19th November 2015 

A Focus on Charity and Helping Others 

South African Orphanage:  
Throughout the Term, Madeley Camp Australia has been making 
gifts to send to a South African Orphanage through the Junior Global 
Citizenship Program. We have had fun making headbands, designing 
puzzles, and creating activity books for the children in the orphanage 
to play with. 
 
The Smith Family:  
Primary school children throughout Australia have combined to raise 
over $64,000 to support The Smith Family’s Learning for Life 
program. 
Throughout Term 3 we held Art and Craft exhibitions, guessing 
games, and “Minute to Win It” games. The Camp Australia 
Foundation, our not-for-profit organisation, coordinated this 
fundraiser and proudly matched every dollar raised. 

During the next 10 years, the Camp Australia Foundation aims to 
positively impact the Primary School education of 1 million children. 
We will do this by working with our charity partners to develop 
exclusive awareness raising programs and by providing direct 
support to disadvantaged children throughout Australia and 
internationally. 

This term our activities and games will focus around outer space. We 
have also been playing a lot of vet and hairdressing games that the 
children run themselves, so we have provided some toys for these 
games. If anyone has any old x-rays (without names or other details), 
or other toys and books they would like to donate to our service we 
would appreciate it very much! 

We are looking forward to exploring space with everyone this term! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 


